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Monday, July 3, 2023 

 
 

Non-Uniform Day 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

 

Just to let you all know that the new School Parliament is established and we have already had several 

meetings. Our first fundraising event will take place on Thursday 13th July. We are inviting children to 

come to school in non-uniform that day and asking all staff to attend in school uniform!!!   

 

If you wish to take part, please donate £1, which will go towards a new pond in our new Sensory Garden 

project. 

 

We hope you take part, so we can raise lots of money for our school!  

 

Any questions, please see your class council reps or Miss Parr. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Miss Parr and School Parliament  

 

http://www.bishopjohnrobinsonprimary.co.uk/
mailto:admin@bjr.greenwich.sch.uk

